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Allison - DNR, Rick <rick.allison@state.co.us>

Release notification

Scot Donato <sdonato@gwogco.com> Fri, Sep 26, 2014 at 11:26 AM
To: "rick.allison@state.co.us" <rick.allison@state.co.us>, "rrudisill@weldgov.com" <rrudisill@weldgov.com>,
"jmcdonald@weldgov.com" <jmcdonald@weldgov.com>, "tparko@co.weld.co.us" <tparko@co.weld.co.us>
Cc: "Rachel Peterson, PG (petersonr@agwassenaar.com)" <petersonr@agwassenaar.com>

This email serves as notification of a release at Great Western Operating Company’s
Mershon facility, COGCC location 333241. The release volume is unknown.

A produced water vessel was being removed and potential impacts were observed in soils
beneath the removed vessel on September 18, 2014. Laboratory analytical results received
on September 25, 2014 confirmed the release. The site is located in Weld County, in the
SWSE  Section 26, Township  6N, Range 67W,  6th p.m.                

 

Broe group-surface owner has also been notified.

 

 

Scot A. Donato

EH&S/Regulatory Manager

Great Western Operating Company, LLC

1801 Broadway, Suite 500

Denver, CO 80202

Office:  303-398-0302

Fax:  866-742-1784

sdonato@gwogco.com

 

Privileged / Confidential information may be contained in this message. This information is intended solely for use by the individual entity named as the
recipient. If you are not the intended recipient, be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution, or use of the contents of this communication is prohibited. In
such case, you should destroy this communication and notify the sender by reply email.
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